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CITY COUNCIL MEETING
OCTOBER 16, 2019

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF CHICAGO:

SECTION 1.

SECTION 2.

Pursuant to Section 10-20-430 of the Municipal Code of Chicago,
Commissioner of Transportation is hereby authorized and directed
to exempt Alfredo Montiel of Marbella Corporation from the
provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit alley
ingress and egress 1913 N Leclaire Avenue.

This ordinance shall take effect and be in force from and after its
passage and publication. '

Ao

Gilbert Villegas
Alderman, 36" Ward




ALDERMAN, 36TH WARD

6934 WEST DIVERSEY AVENUE

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60707

WARD36Q®CITYOFCHICAGO.ORG
(773) 745-4636

October 16, 2019

GILBERT VILLEGAS
CITY COUNCIL
CITY OF CHICAGO

COUNCiIL CHAMBER
CITY HALL - 2ND FLOOR
121 NORTH LASALLE STREET
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 80602

Honorable Howard Brookins, Chairman
Committee on Transportation & Public Way

City Hall - Room 200
121 N. LaSalle Street

Chicago, IL 60602

RE: Alley Ingress/Egress at 1913 N Leclaire Avenue
Marbella Corporation

Dear Chairman Beale:

COMMITEE CHAIRMAN
ECONOMIC, CAPITAL, AND TECHNOLOGY DEVELOPMENT

COMMITEE VICE CHAIRMAN
COMMITTEES AND RULES

COMMITEE MEMBERSHIPS
ZONING, LANDMARKS, AND BUILDING STANDARDS

FINANCE

I am aware of the application for an Alley Ingress/Egress Access for Marbella Corporation
located at 1913 N Leclaire Avenue, Chicago, IL 60639. I have no objections to this application
and I will introduce an ordinance at the City Council meeting scheduled for October 16, 2019,
exempting of Marbella Corporation from the provisions requiring barriers as prerequisite to
prohibit alley ingress/egress.

Thank you in advance for your attention and consideration of this matter, if needed I can be
reached at (773) 745-4636.

Sincerely,
Gilbert Villegas
Alderman, 36" Ward

WWW.B36THWARD.ORG



